Maine Al-Anon Group Response

Please express your group conscience on whether to give conceptual approval for the World
Service Office to commence with rewriting the Steps and Traditions to reflect gender
neutrality and more spiritually-inclusive language than the word “God”.

Please select one of the following and return this form using the enclosed addressed,
stamped envelope by October 1, 2022. If your group has additional comments, please include

them at the bottom of this page, or enclose a separate page.

We are grateful for your time, consideration, and participation.

ur group understands the charge and supports the effort to modify the Legacies to reflec
do derstands the ch d rts the effort t dify the L ies to reflect
gender neutrality and more spiritually-inclusive language than the word “God”.

O our group understands the charge and does not support the effort to modify the Legacies
related to male pronouns and use of the word “God”.

Q our group acknowledges receipt and review of the Legacies Task Force letter but chooses
not to express its group conscience.

Name and Number of Maine Area Al-Anon Group

Name of Group Rep/Designated Group Contact

Signature of Group Rep/Designated Group Contact

Return to:

Maine Al-Anon Information Service
P.O. Box 582

Kennebunk, ME 04043



